From: J. Arsivaud

To: COSD, Redistricting
Subject: [External] Thank you for returning Elfin Forest to District 3
Date: Tuesday, December 7, 2021 9:10:20 PM

Dear commissioners,

As a resident of Elfin Forest, I want to express my sincere thanks for taking the time
to listen and hear the voices of our community, over the special interests of non
residents who wished to sever our community, and move us to a BIA-friendly district
to which we have no geographical or community ties. Past redistricting shenanigans
in the early 2000's took us from D3 to D5, and we really welcome the decision to
return us to our community of interest, with our school district in Rancho Santa Fe,
our San Dieguito High School District and our closest neighbors in Olivenhain. I
encourage you to approve the Final Draft Map without any further alterations, and
reiterate my and the entire community's gratitude for your vote.

Respectfully,

Jacqueline Arsivaud

Elfin Forest resident since 1991

Elfin Forest Harmony Grove Town Council Board member and former Chair 2004-
present

San Dieguito Planning Group member - 2009-2018
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